
Dear Sirs 
 
I refer to the consultation document “Local Government Pension Scheme: Investment 
Reform Criteria and Guidance” issued in November 2015. 
 
On behalf of the London Borough of Harrow Pension Fund I confirm that we have a 
commitment to pooling and have joined London LGPS CIV Ltd. We are happy to be 
associated with their response to you sent earlier today. 
 
For the sake of completeness I attach a copy of the CIV response 
 
Dawn 
 
Dawn Calvert, Director of Finance (Section 151) 
Harrow Council 
 


